
Year 3 / 4
Autumn Routines

Home Learning

Reading at Home
PE

Communication

Before and After School

Learning this Term

The gates will be open from 08:55. Any
children who ride to school on a bike or
scooter must dismount on entering the
gates and walk them down the path to

the bike shed. No bikes or scooters
should be ridden within the school

grounds. For health and safety reasons,
the field, trim trail and tyres are out of

bounds before and after school and
ball games are not allowed at this time. 

All letters will be sent through MCAS. Class
Dojo will no longer be used for any

communication. Please either email, ring or
call into the school office to let them know
about absence, appointments, changes to
school pick up or any other information we

need to know. For your child’s safety, please
can you make sure that you inform the class

teacher (at the door in the morning) or
contact the school office if your child is
being collected by someone other than

yourselves. 

Monday and 

Friday

In your child’s homework book, there will
be a homework menu, with a range of fun

and interesting activities. The children
can choose which of them they would like

to complete. A golden ticket will be
rewarded for each piece of homework

completed, and during the week, we will
share and celebrate their work. Each
week, spellings will be set on spelling
shed, with a spelling test on Friday.

Each week, your child will choose either a school reading book or a
library book of their choice. Please return their book and reading

record before Wednesday each week. Use your child’s reading record
to ask them questions about what they have read and write a brief

comment about how they got on. There is no expectation that they read
all their book in one go; please use their reading record to record what
they read each day; this could also include books they have at home.

Golden tickets will be rewarded for 3 weekly reads. 

This half term, there will be a
geography focus. The children will

be learning about natural disasters
around the world. After half term,

we will have a history focus and the
children will learn about the

Romans. Our first Science topic is
‘Forces and magnets,’ and after half

term we will be studying ‘Sound.’


